
March Newsletter

UPCOMING EVENTS

March 1 - Silly Sock Day 

March 2 - Wear GREEN  

March 3 - Wacky Wednesday 

March 4 - Crazy Hat Day 

March 5 - Pajama Day 

March 23 - Spring Pictures: Classrooms 1a, 1b, 2a, 2b, 5a, 5b, 12a
& 12b

March 24 - Spring Pictures: Classrooms 3b, 4a, 6a & 6c 

March 25 - Spring Pictures: Classrooms 3a, 4b, 6b, 7, 8, 9, 10 &
11 

March 26 - Make Up Picture Day (if your child missed their scheduled
picture day) 

March 30 - National Pencil Day

CMP HERO HIGHLIGHTS

Taking care of the plants on the 3's Yard!

RAINY DAYS 

CMP allows children to play outside in all weather - even during rainy days. We
ask that you dress your child in appropriate clothing and shoes. 

CMP teachers and students won’t let a little rain ruin their fun! They use the
muddy puddles to make creations in the mud kitchens and to explore the

muddy sensory experience. Playing in the rain helps children connect with
nature and appreciate the world they live in. Rain day play is a fun and exciting
sensory experience for young children as they experience being wet and getting
muddy. Plus, who doesn't love dressing up in rain gear and splashing around?!

Congratulations FEBRUARY Basket Winners! 

3a - Summer & Sam 
10 - Oakley 

5a & 3b -Kingston & Hendrix 

Teacher - Ms. Chantelle 
 

We had so much fun exploring the Valentine's LOVE deck during
February.  

We are excited to see what fun, new learning experiences March will
bring!

Happy Birthday! 

CMP wishes a 
Happy Birthday 

to all of our MARCH Birthdays! 

Casen - Abigail - Owen - Jordi - Isabella - Lukas - Alivia - Samuel -
Savannah - Aurora - Sia - Connor - Jonah - Haruma - Avery -

Aarohi - Braddock - Lucas S. - James Y.  

3/6 - Ms. Ally 
3/15 - Ms. Renee 

3/18 - Ms. Savannah

PARKING LOT SAFETY  

Please be mindful when backing out in the parking lot. There are many families
arriving and leaving at the same time. We have two upper parking lots when the

lower one is full. 

While dropping off and picking up your child please put your cell phone away and
hold your child's hand to ensure everyone's safety. 

Please use extra caution to keep all our children safe!
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